
Diane Sarkies - Cars parking at residential areas near "Norwest Station" 

  
3 December 2012 
 
From: Rama Chandara 
12, Ridgehaven Place, 
Bella Vista, 
N.S.W. 2153 
Application No: (SS1-5414) 
 
Attention: Director, Infrastructure Projects 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Cars Parking along Ridgehaven Place when Railway System is operational 
 
My house is at the above address, which would be a five minute walk from the Norwest Station. There is walkway from 
the end of Ridgehaven Place to Norwest Boulevard.. It is my concern that, there is a likely hood that the train commuters 
would park their cars along Ridgehaven Place to catch the trains from this station. 
 
I would appreciate if this matter would be considered by the authorities. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Rama Chandara 
 
Email: rama.chandara@gmail.com 

From:    Rama Chandara <rama.chandara@gmail.com>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    3/12/2012 10:46 AM
Subject:   Cars parking at residential areas near "Norwest Station"
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